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In March, the Japanese Society of School 
Health published a revised version of “Child 
Abuse and Neglect Guideline for School Nurse 
(Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science 
and Technology, 2004)”.  

This guideline covers practical support tips 
along with basic understanding of the dynamics. 
Examples of preventive measures in practice,  
professional trainings, and educational program 
for children are also shown. 
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◆Joint Training for Local Community (July・
October)  
Targeting agencies taking part in the Regional 

Network System for the Child Maltreatment, CRC has 

been providing training programs for  

professionals in local area.  The program 

includes issues on assessment,  

teamwork, and basic measures on  

child abuse and neglect.  

This year, we will be visiting  

Yamagata in July and  

Shiga in October!  

◆Joint Training for School 
Teachers and Children’s  
Guidance Center Staffs (August) 
The collaboration between educational 
facility and the children’s guidance center 

is very important when working with school-aged 

children who are abused and/or neglected.  

, Through lectures, symposiums, and group discussions, 

the trainee will recognize each other’s role and will 

think together what we can do for the children. 

◆Joint Training for 
Supervisors in Children’s 
Guidance Centers and Child 
Welfare Institutes (January) 

Collaboration between the children’s 

guidance center and child welfare institute 

is essential throughout the child’s support 

and their future. Although it seems you know about 

each other’s profession well, there are many things you 

don’t know about. Through lectures, group discussions, 

and case studies, trainees will gain more understanding of 

each other for a more effective teamwork. 

◆Joint Training for Supervisors in Child Welfare 
Institutes(December) 

This program is for professionals in child welfare institutes 

such as infant’s homes, Children’s homes, residential 

treatment centers for emotionally disturbed children, 

children’s self-reliancesupport facilities, and  

mothers & children’s homes. Through 

symposiums and group discussions,  

the program focuses on thinking 

 about children’s lives in social care. Multi-agency cooperation 
is important in working 

with abused and 
neglected children and 

their families. 
CRC has been carrying 

out joint training 
programs for smoother 

collaboration in practice. 
 

 

The XXth ISPCAN 

International 

Congress on 

Child Abuse & 

Neglect 

September 14-17, 2014  

Nagoya Congress Center, 

Japan 
 

Early bird registration deadline: May 31st 
 

 
See ISPCAN homepage for more: 

http://www.ispcancongress2014.org/ 
CRC will be opening a booth, and  

our staff will be presenting posters at the congress.  
We hope to see you there!!  
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